
Hypnotherapy and energy healing modalities should not be included in Bill HB 2493. To obtain certification, one must complete a 
professional training program, pass a rigorous exam, and consistently prove an active participation in continuing education to keep 
up with the advanced knowledge and skills. Furthermore, the benefits of hypnotherapy and many energy healing modalities have 
been backed up by science for quite a while now. 

Most certification programs are accredited by international associations, such as the IACT (International Association of Counselors 
and Therapists), and many more. To adhere to their strict regulations, the accreditation is renewed on an annual basis. Certified 
hypnotherapy and energy healing practitioners are ethical and professional practitioners. Again, hypnotherapy and energy healing 
modalities should not be included in HB 2493.


